
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH
School Principal | Belvedere British School

p: 02-509-0000
e: bbsprincipal@belvederebritishschool.com

Hello Parents,

A sport filled and fun filled time here at BBS with our sporting highlight of the year
- our annual  whole school Sports Day.

A fabulous day was had by all at the Abu Dhabi Zayed Cricket Stadium and we
would like to heartily thank all those involved. This is a huge undertaking and
involves a lot of time, energy and preparation. Mr Adel and his amazing team did a
wonderful job as did our Ops team and whole school team of teachers, students
and parents. Many many thanks to all participants and spectators and supports!



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

 9 MARCH 2023, EDITION - 2222





WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

 9 MARCH 2023, EDITION - 2222



The boys and girls U-15 team participated in the final qualifiers for the Adek Cup, and
they performed admirably, as the boys’ team won in the 16th round with a score of
7-0 over Al-Siddiq School, which is the highest result in the tournament, and they

reached the 1/8 final round and gave an honourable performance.



As for the girls' team, they reached the semi-finals after losing the first match against
Brighton College, and won the second match 3-0 against the International Community

School, and they performed well. Thank you, champions, for this wonderful
performance, and we wish you success in the upcoming tournaments.
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The Girls won 8-0 against AlGhad charter school

Aaryan
Shivalkar 10B

Ghala Hussein
9G

Moatsem
Elnimer 11B

My experience playing in the

Adek Cup for Belvedere

British School was great. It's a

great honour to represent this

school. I would love to thank

this school for giving me a

chance to play for them in the

Adek Cup and I hope to do

better in upcoming

tournaments.




I felt very
honoured and

excited to play in
the Adek Cup. And
I wish to improve
even more next

year.

I am very happy with the experience

BBS offered us as young footballers

and students, ADEK Cup was a once

in a lifetime experience as it gave us

a feeling of how it is to be

professional footballers and it also

gave us a chance as students to get

closer together and build great

relationships, Mr Adel put in

incredible effort into making this

experience special for the students

and make it a unforgettable memory.
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Over to Ms Clair for a few words about her Year 5/6 Public speaking. 



Students prepared and presented their own piece of writing on "if I were to
change one thing in the world it would be". The students wrote about various

topics about which they felt most comfortable. Students showed great confidence
when presenting their work in front of the KS2 students for their first public
speaking. They are looking forward to more public speaking events to come. 

PUBLICPUBLIC
SPEAKINGSPEAKING
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Thank you so much for all the charitable contributions we have received thus far.
The Red Crescent came this week to collect a van load of provisions, clothes, food

stuff and donation. We will continue the collection until the end of term and
everyone is once again invited to dress in non uniform clothes if they bring a 5

dhs contribution towards the relief fund for Turkey & Syria.

NON - UNIFORM DAY
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ASSESSMENT
SCHEDULE

A gentle reminder from Monday 12th March we will

have assessments (please see attached for schedule).




Please note school will start at the normal time and we

will revert to Friday dismissal times from Monday until

the end of term.
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Thank you, BBS Community!

In a world where we can be anything, always choose to

be KIND. Donation drive is still ongoing and our

#bbsbuskers will continue to accept any goods, clothes,

food items from all kindhearted

individuals/parents/visitors/students/staff until the

end of this academic year.


